
             

      

 

      With great sadness we mourn the sudden loss of our mentor, colleague and friend 

 

                        

 

        JOHN T. WALSH, JR.    

 

The lawyers and staff at Higgins, Cavanagh & Cooney, LLP, were shocked and saddened 
to learn that John T. Walsh, Jr., had passed suddenly on May 17, 2015.   

John was a passionate and dedicated advocate for his clients for nearly 50 years.  He 
joined the Firm in 1970 and was a Partner from 1974 – 2012, remaining as Of Counsel 
until the time of his death.  

His outstanding leadership within the Firm and legal community is dearly appreciated, 
and his extraordinary qualities of heart will be remembered as well.  

Everyone at Higgins, Cavanagh & Cooney, LLP,  extends their deepest sympathies to his 
wife Pat and their children John, Kathy and Betsy. 


